
 The annual football lunch program was hosted by our club last
Thursday as a prelude for this traditional regular season ending
game.  It was a full house with great representation by the Paso
Robles & Atascadero Rotary clubs, football teams, coaches, cheer
leaders, and trainers.

President Pat Sayne recognized Don Keefer who was in
attendance.  Don has undoubtedly seen more Bearcat-Greyhound

games than anyone
attending the lunch.
Don recalled an
experience playing a
game in 1941 in the
Sunken Gardens and
having to run uphill
at times because the
field was not level.
Pat also recognized

Atascadero Rotary President Charles Bourbeau who noted what a
memorable event this is that players will remember for a lifetime.
Charles also challenged the Paso Robles club to a wager with the
game loser paying $100 to the winner’s scholarship fund.  (See
page 2 of the bulletin to find out which club’s scholarship fund has
an extra $100 for next year’s awardees.)

As is typically the case, there was a lot of respect and
camaraderie shown by both teams at lunch.  While everyone plays
extra hard in a rivalry game like this, it is evident that there are
strong community bonds that transcend the game itself.
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The Object of Rotary
THE FOUR WAY TEST: OF THE THINGS WE THINK, SAY, AND DO

1. Is it the TRUTH?
2. Is it FAIR to all Concerned?
3. Will it build GOOD WILL and better Friendships?
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all Concerned?

Annual Bearcat - Greyhound Lunch Program
Prelude to the Rivalry Football Game



Coming Programs

Today:   Dr. Jim Brescia, San Luis Obispo County Superintendent
     of  Schools, Rancho El Chorro Project
Nov 16:  Marjorie Hamon, Camino de Santiago-The Way, Please note -

Lunch is at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill  Rd
Nov 23:  Thanksgiving - No Meeting
Nov 30:  David Cooke, Executive Director, Paso Robles Housing
          Authority
Dec 7:    Warren Frace, Community Development Director,

   Paso Robles Planning Commission

Birthdays in the Next 30 Days

Linda (John) Falkenstien Nov 10 Jolly (Pete) Johnston Nov 12

Betty (Pat) Scott Nov 10 Stu Ross Nov 12

Scott Brennan Nov 11 Julie (Mark) Perry Nov 16

Dennis Cassidy Nov 12 Lisa (Justin) Davis Nov 27

Anniversaries This Week
No Anniversaries This Week!

More Scenes From Last Week’s LunchNews You Can Use

● Condolences - President Pat Sayne offered condolences on behalf of
club members to Dennis Cassidy and his family regarding the passing
of his mother, Annette Cassidy, on October 28.  A memorial service
will be held on Saturday, Nov 11 at 2 PM at the San Miguel Arc'angel
Mission. Reception to follow. The graveside service will be held at
11:00 am, Wednesday, November 15, 2017, at the San Fernando
Mission Cemetery, 11160 Stranwood Ave., Mission Hills, CA.

● Wine Country Theatre’s Gypsy - Theatre founder Cynthia Anthony
has announced that the production of this Tony award winning musical
is now set for Nov 17 - Dec 3.  Tickets or performance times are
available at WineCountryTheatre.com or 1(800) 838-3006.

And the Winner Is……The Bearcats!

Paso Robles High School won this
year’s rivalry game 21-14 to win their
first league title outright since 2011.
The Bearcats performance was sparked
by numerous players who have seen
limited playing time this season such
as 3rd string QB Reese Brumley.  All 3
Bearcat touchdowns were scored by
the two smallest players on the field,
Daede Murphy and Orlando Quintana,
showing rivalry games are won by
heart, not size. SLO Tribune Photo


